
 
Belknap County Delegation 

Budget Subcommittee Minutes 
Deeds & Maintenance 

2/6/2012 4:00pm 
 

Members Present:  Representatives Russell, Accornero, Greenmore, Kingsbury, St. Cyr 
 

Also present:  Representative Millham, Debra Shackett, Glen Waring, Barbara Luther, 
Commissioner Nedeau, and Dustin Muzzey. 

 
Ms. Luther reviewed a letter she had sent to the members of the Committee, requesting some of 
the funding be restored to her budget.  She then reviewed the budget. 

 
Representative Kingsbury made a motion to restore $26,200 to the Deeds budget to replace the 
funding for a part time office clerk and micro-filming.   Representative St. Cyr seconded the 
motion and it passed unanimously. 

 
Representative Accornero made a motion to recommend the maintenance budget as presented. 
Representative St. Cyr seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Debra Shackett, County Administrator 
 


